
 

 20 January 2023 

Dear Parent, 

 

Year 8 Information Evening 

 

I am writing to thank for your attendance to the information evening on Wednesday, it was 

lovely to meet so many of you in person. 

 

As promised here are the slides from the presentations. 

 

I would very much appreciate your feedback, so when you get 5 minutes please complete 

this survey to help inform our planning for next year, 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss L Gyngell Mr Tighe Mrs Avery 

Assistant Headteacher Head of Year 8 Deputy Head of Year 8 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zUkg68y5jTTBXCLz2P911boH8eeWfjzI/view?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeZZPjNXnNFGZsL7eZLzfSVkXDcgVlBYhc5bzrY1PEcWKfkdA/viewform?usp=sf_link

